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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Marie Bilik, BOE President, & Ann Marie Cooke, BOE Vice-President 

From:  Dr. Lydia E. Furnari, Interim Superintendent 

Date:  October 21, 2020 

Re:  District Goals 2020-2021 

 

Goal 1: By June 2021, the Green Township School District will foster and support its policy 

for respectful communication and collaboration among all members of our school 

community, taking into consideration the uniqueness of the hybrid and remote learning 

environments currently in place due the COVID-19 health emergency, including supports 

for parents related to their changing role in the daily educational life of their children as 

measured by communication records, workshops, newsletters and other digital means of 

communication. 

 

Goal 2: By June 2021, the Green Township School District will provide every student with 

educational opportunities designed to support academic and social emotional learning 

using the Formative Five “success skills”; integrity, empathy, self-control, embracing 

diversity and grit, in order to encourage academic and social-emotional self-confidence, 

curiosity, perseverance, reflection and creativity, as measured by a variety of quantitative 

and qualitative school data. 

  

Goal 3: By June 2021, the Green Township School District will continue to evaluate current 

practices regarding management of fiscal, operational and human resources that support 

the District’s vision, mission, goals and objectives, and will make modifications for 

improvement based on that evaluation, as measured by data gathered during our 

participation in activities including but not limited to the Tri-District Consortium, the annual 

audit, the Sussex County Restart & Recovery School Reopening Committee and other local 

data. It should be noted that while collaboration is important, we continue to be 

committed to maintaining the uniqueness and individuality of the Green Township School 

District. 


